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Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Millstone Local Public Document Room
Notice is hereby given that the name of the college that
houses the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) Miilstone Local
Public Document Room (LPDR) has been changed. The name of the
college has been changed from "Thames Valley State Technical
College," to "Three Rivers Community-Technical College." The
complete address for the Millstone LPDR should read:
Learning Resources Center
Three Rivers Community-Technical College
Thames Valley Campus
574 New London Turnpike
Norwich, CT 06360
Questions concerning the NRC’s LPDR program or the
availability of documents should be addressed to Ms. Jona L.
Souder, LPDR Program Manager, Freedom of Information/Local Public
Document Room Branch, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Com: ission,
Washington, DC 20555, telephone number (301) 492-4344, or toll-
free 1-800-638-8081.
pated at Bethesda, Maryland, this 15th day of December
1993.

For the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

/{Qééiwcd /44 /fi?f;ﬂf%

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director

Division of Freedom of Information
and Publications Services

Office of Administration
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